
 
 

 

  

 

18 December 2020 
 
 

TRACK & TRACE & HOLIDAY ISOLATION NOTIFICATIONS 

 

Schools have been directed to remain contactable for six days after they break up to assist with contact 

tracing / notifications for any positive cases of COVID-19 that occur after the end of term (December 18th). 

This is so that we can notify staff and parents/carers if there has been contact at school with a person who 

has subsequently tested positive. 

 

If your child tests positive for COVID-19 or is symptomatic with one of the three COVID-19 symptoms after 

the end of term, please notify the school on the school office address: office@banwellprimary.co.uk with the 

subject line: SYMPTOMATIC CASE OR POSITIVE CASE. 

Please do not leave an answerphone message as this will not be monitored over the holiday. 

 

An email alert will be sent if your child has been in contact with a positive case. You will then need to follow 

the guidance set out in the self-isolation notification letter. Self-isolation guidance will be available on our 

school website if it becomes necessary. 

Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. 
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